
Area C      

Happy New Year to our 
Captivating Area C. 
Yes, you are coura-
geous, communicative, 
champions, creative, 
c o - o p e r a t i v e , 
compelling, cheerful, 
c h a r i s m a t i c , 
competitive, colorful, 
caring, crazy, cool, 
companions and I’m so 
proud and honored to 
be your Coordinator. 
The awesome CADA 
Convention is coming 
up soon and I know 
that the finances of our 
schools may be tight. 
Remember that our 
Associated Student 
Body Funds can legally 

pay for your registration. 
In most schools, the 
ASB can pay for hotel, 
travel and the substitute. 
At my last school, I 
asked the School Site 
Council to pay for my 
hote l ,  t ravel  and 
substitute and they 
wrote it in their School 

Site Plan.  

The Area C Board has 
strategically put on the 
Student and Advisor 
Conference. A big thank 
you to Tim Liles from 
Fresno Unified for 
providing our location 
f o r  t h e  A d v i s o r 
Conference. He not only 
had everything in order, 
but he gave all of his 
Activity directors the day 

off to attend. Tim is so 
awesome and a definite 
friend to Directors of 
Campus Culture. I look 
forward to serving you in 
the best way I can. Please 
don’t hesitate to contact 
me by email or phone. 
Thank you for allowing 

me your confidence!! 

"C" you soon,  

Lauretta     

  

(661) 393-6143 Home 

(760) 417-9539 Cell 

(661) 665-2800 School 

Lauretta_eldridge@khsd.k12

.ca.us 

leldridge32@aol.com 
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YOU HEARD IT HERE FIRST 

TWITTER 

Check out the CADA 

updates at:  

http://www.twitter.com/

CADALeaders 

 

 

FACEBOOK 

Become a Facebook member for free 

at www.facebook.com 

Become a fan of: 

“CADA Area C” 

“California Association of Directors 

of Activities” 

 

WEBSITE 

CADA1.ORG 

Notes from our coordinator 

SOCIAL NETWORKING 
IS TAKING OFF 

     Area “C” notes 

Jim Nyberg 2001-2002 

Cal Meek 1999-2000 

Al Rose  1986-1987 

John Gibson 1983-1984 

Bob Martin 1979-1980 

Aubrey Allen 1974-1975 

Jean Phillipe 1971-1972 

Don Soelberg     1965-1966 

Past Presidents 

Upcoming 2010               

Conferences 

47th CADA Convention 

 March 3-6 

 Reno, Nevada 

Student Leadership  

 September 27 

 Tulare Ag Center 

Advisors 

 December 7 

 Fresno Schools 

 



Adrienne Nau                                           anau@mcsd.k12.ca.us 

Alisha Lewis                                 alewis@centralusd.k12.ca.us 

Brooke Slayton                      brooke_slayton@khsd.k12.ca.us 

Carol Holland                                     cholland@khsd.k12.ca.us 

Debbie Johnston                      djohnston@mcswain.k12.ca.us 

Joe McMahon                               jmcmahon@hjuhsd.k12.ca.us 

Julie Zimmerman                   zimmerman_j@madera.k12.ca.us 

Kelly Hope                               kellyhope@centralusd.k12.ca.us 

Kevin Harris                                kharris@washingtonunion.net 

Leslie Loewen                          leslieloewen@fresnounified.org 

Mark Dutra                                         mdutra@hjuhsd.k12.ca.us 

Mark Vincent                                   mvincent@visalia.k12.ca.us 

Martha Baldes                           mbaldes@centralusd.k12.ca.us 

Mary Alice Finn          maryalice_finn@khsd.k12.ca.us 

Radon Fortenberry                    rfortenberry@bak.rr.com 

Sarah Murrietta                         murrietta_s@madera.k12.ca.us 

Shelly Henderson                          shenders@dinuba.k12.ca.us 

Stacy McAfee                                  smcafee@muhsd.k12.ca.us 

Teresa Hutson                                     thutson@khsd.k12.ca.us 

 

Remember the Master Activity Advisor Program 

 

The Spirit of New Orleans 

 
Start Preparing for CADA—Registration is due! 

The Aloha Spirit 
Camp Dates for 2010 

UC Santa Barbara  

High School 

July 7-10, 12-15, 17-20 

 

UC Santa Barbara Middle 

School 

July 22-24 

Email: jziggie@aol.com 

(530) 383-3500 

www.cadaleadershipcamps.org 

 

1994 Vern Barlogio 

1995 James Coiner 

1996 Larry Wait 

1997 Susie Hubbard 

1998 Howard Zinn 

1999 Matt Mueller 

2000 Linda Veatch 

2001 Radon Fortenberry 

2002 Shelly Henderson 

2003 Julie Peterson 

2004 Stella Kidd 

2005 Carol Holland 

2006 Lauretta Eldridge 

2007 Brooke Slayton 

2008 Teresa Hutson 

2009 Mary Alice Orrin 

Join the Board-Elections for Regions 1 and 2 
Will be held at the CADA Conference 

 

The Bob Burton Spirit Award is  
presented to a person who makes  
SPIRIT WORK, who makes a  
positive difference, who emphasizes 
inclusion with all students and  
members.   
 
2009: Howard Zinn 
2010: Julie Peterson 

AREA “C” NOTES 

CADA not only starts 

with  a C— it actually 

started in Area C!! 

Email Your Council Members 

Area “C”  

Award Recipients 

 

1981 Carole Sarkisian 

1982 Bob Martin 

1983 Joyce Murray 

1984 Mark Vincent 

1985 Dan Leper 

1986 Calvin Meek 

1987 Dave Honey 

1988 Susan Dunham 

1989 John Gibson 

1990 Stan Mollart 

1991 Al Rose 

1992 Jim Nyberg 

1993 Nancy Sciacqua 


